To the Senate Community Affairs Committee
Trevor Fear

Regarding the Stronger Futures in the Northern Territory Bill 2011

I wish to make a submission to the Committee to express my opposition to the proposed
Stronger Futures legislation.

I cannot believe the government is serious about extending the NT intervention or even
suggesting such an idea and I seriously believe your office should recomend withdrawing
the intervention immediately.

If you think that this kind of action against any people is going to get you a ticket to
heaven or into YHWH's new earth Im sorry you are sadly and grossly mistaken.

You will reap what you sow as much as what goes around comes around,so allow people to
live as free as they want to live,thats the rights you claim for yourself so common law
dictates every other human on the planet has the same right.

Im telling you with outrage that words on a page cannot express to withdraw the
legislation and that an alternative policy is developed, based on genuine consultation,
community empowerment, the respect of Aboriginal culture, lands and languages, and the
fundamental right of Aboriginal people and any other human to be able to control their own
lives.

Yours Sincerely, Trevor Fear





